Asia Bus Response update

Additional vehicle donations in
support of the Asia Bus Response
appeal continue to be made, as
the initiative nears its target of 100
vehicles. Among those
announcing their involvement in
the last few days have been East
Yorkshire MS, who will be
donating two, possibly three
buses and Blazefield subsidiary
Keighley & District, who will be

donating two Alexander bodied
Volvo B6 single deckers.

If you would like to donate a
bus that will give several years of
use, contact Mitch de Faria at Asia
Bus Response on 01664 561711;
email info@asiabusresponse.co.uk

For more details see the
www.asiabusresponse.co.uk
website.



